About the experience of the IBM Training

Start date: 20 June 2016
End Date: 24 June 2016
Venue: Lab R127/128
Start Time: 9:00am
End Time: 16:00pm
The IBM training was everything we hoped it would be. The training format was very good, and the training material was presented clearly. It was useful for those already familiar with some of the hacking attacks in today’s systems, as well as those who know little about these attacks. From the views and opinions expressed by those who attended the training, I believe that everyone came away with an increased level of comfort in the use of the IBM AppScan technology.
Instructor Albert Sande Jumba and Lab Assistant Ahmed Amin Ahmed presented the training material with a high level of knowledge of the hacking concepts. They made the training fun for all of us. During the hands-on labs, we were working in groups, which proved to be very effective and helpful as no one can prevent these hacking attacks alone. 
I would highly recommend this training to be integrated as one of the academic courses within the ICT sector as it brings together many concepts and would be useful for many fields, from software developers to network engineers through to IT technicians.
On behalf of all the attendees, I would like to thank IBM for offering the training to us. It was really an eye opener to many (if not all) of us. Most importantly, we also would like to thank the NMMU School of ICT for making this wonderful training possible, with no costs at all. We are now certified IBM Application Security Specialists!
Kind Regards
Luzuko Tekeni
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